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Letter sent via email 6th January, 2015 
 
 
Dear Richard Adams, 

Our colleagues at Electrosensibles por el derecho a la salud have invited us to contact you as a 
matter of urgency as I understand you will be called to vote on the electromagnetic 
hypersensitivity TEN 559 report tomorrow and I hear that you will be speaking at this event. 

I am the founder and Director for the UK EM Radiation Research Trust. I am also founding 
member and Board member for the International EMF Alliance and member of the EU 
Commission Stakeholder Dialogue Group on EMF. 

I can assure you that EHS is very real. It is a physiological condition, not a psychological one. 
Some studies have been published by psychologists who are not qualified to establish 
physiological causality, and funding from the telecommunications industry has also created a 
literature bias as evidenced in published figures by Henry Lai and Huss. 

Many doctors and scientists worldwide believe there is a very real and significant risk to the 
general health of the public, wildlife and the environment.  Including the IARC panel who have 
therefore categorised RF as a Group 2b carcinogen for the entire spectrum, some members of 
which are publicly vocal that the classification must be increased as rapidly as possible to Group 
1. 

I appreciate that you are calling for evidence and would like to draw your attention to the 
enclosed recent document on Electromagnetic Hypersensitivity by Dr Erica Mallery-Blythe. This 
is the first draft working document with more sections to follow.  We appreciate that you may 
not have time to read the entire document before the meeting tomorrow, but the first 8 pages 
are bullet points and we feel it essential in your decision making.  The remaining pages are 
abstracts to corroborate her points. 

http://www.iemfa.org/wp-content/pdf/Mallery-Blythe-v1-EESC.pdf  

This document will site evidence supporting our claim that EHS is physiological and highlight 
literature which demonstrates the irrelevance of the nocebo effect.  In particular we would like 
to draw your attention to the multitude of studies which show EHS symptom constellation in 
the general population manifesting in a dose response fashion from exposure to RF emitting 
devices such as mobile phone base stations and telephones.  This work cannot be ignored as a 
large body of evidence of EHS.  Additionally of course there are positive provocation studies 
which demonstrate that EMF exposure is instigating the symptoms. 

Dr Erica Mallery-Blythe is the founder of PHIRE (Physicians' Health Initiative for Radiation and 
Environment), Trustee Radiation Research Trust (RRT), Medical Advisor ES-UK and Board 
Member CPTF.  The following links are to presentations that she has given on use of RF in 
schools and also to the British Society of Ecological Medicine on EHS:  
https://www.vimeo.com/100623585 & https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sNFdZVeXw7M 

http://www.iemfa.org/wp-content/pdf/Mallery-Blythe-v1-EESC.pdf
https://www.vimeo.com/100623585
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sNFdZVeXw7M
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In addition please download the following paper by Professor Henry Lai and Blake Levitt: 
http://www.magdahavas.com/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2010/11/Blake_Levit-
Henry_Lai.pdf 

It is not just humans that are suffering from EMFs. Many animal studies have also shown 
biological effects. The effects of EMR are being felt by wildlife and the environment as a whole 
and many other species. The animal kingdom and the environment cannot be labeled as 
suffering from psychiatric conditions as well as stress reactions as a result of worrying about 
EMF health effects. Please review the following paper on functionality Disorders in Bees, Birds 
and Humans by Dr Ulrich Warnke, Biosciences, University of Saarland.  

http://archive.radiationresearch.org/conference/downloads/021500_warnke.pdf 

With all this in mind I respectfully request that the issues contained in this letter are taken on 
board. 

We would appreciate receiving a receipt for this email as we are anxious to hear that it has 
reached you before tomorrow’s meeting. 

My colleagues Dr Erica Mallery-Blythe, Brian Stein and I would be most grateful if you could 
please consider meeting with us in London in the near future. 

I have included Electrosensibles Derecho Salud and your colleagues Eric Ponthieu and Martin 
Schneider at the EESC along with Radiation Research Trust trustees and Patrons in this email. 

Yours faithfully, 

Eileen O’Connor 
Director 
EM Radiation Research Trust 
www.radiationresearch.org 
Sent from a hardwired computer  
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